
From: James Triano [mailto:James.Triano@NETL.DOE.GOV]  
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2009 5:58 AM 
To: Sandy Shapery 
Subject: DOE Initial Review Status 

  

   
Dear Mr. Shapery: 
  
This letter is in reference to your application submitted under Funding Opportunity 
Announcement (FOA) DE-FOA-0000028 entitled “Recovery Act-Transportation 
Electrification”. 
  
A preliminary evaluation has been conducted on your application by the appropriate technical 
and management personnel of the U.S. Department of Energy, National Energy Technology 
Laboratory.  I am pleased to inform you that the results of this preliminary evaluation are 
positive and your application will be subject to a comprehensive evaluation in accordance with 
the technical evaluation criteria listed in PART V of the FOA.  Due to a favorable response to 
the FOA, it is estimated that the comprehensive evaluation will take approximately three (3) 
months to complete. 
  
On behalf of the Office of Vehicle Technologies, I would like to congratulate you on 
successfully passing the preliminary evaluation requirements and wish you the best of luck with 
the comprehensive evaluation process.  Please contract Jeffrey S. Kooser with any further 
questions that you may have regarding your application. 
  
  
  

Sincerely, 
  

Jeffrey S. Kooser 
Contract Specialist  
DOE/NETL 
304-285-4253 
Jeffrey.Kooser@netl.doe.gov  

 


